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Science Week 2024 - can you help? 

 

                 

  

 

The Science Department are currently planning activities for an exciting science week in 

March.  We are looking forward to welcoming visiting speakers to share their experience and 

knowledge of working in STEM related fields.   

If any parents, Old Gatewegians or contacts could give up some of their time we would very 

much like to hear from you.  Please contact : kim.ashurst@gatewaysschool.co.uk. We look 

forward to an action packed week.   
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